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To Whom it may concern: 

I am totally and completely opposed to all confined animal feeding operations 

including the Easterday Dairy. These operations add to pollution of waterways and 

land. They are also 

an animal rights issue because confining animals in such confined spaces is cruel 

and inhumane. We don't need any more of this in Oregon.  


